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23 November 2017

Director, Legislative Updates
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Canterbury-Bankstown Council Submission - Regulation Review

Thankyou for the opportunity to comment on the Issues Paper regarding the
review of the Environmental Planning & Assessment Regulation 2000.

As a starting point, please find attached Council's submission outlining key
issues for the Department to consider when undertaking this review. Council
will provide further comment with the exhibition of the Draft Regulation.

Council notes the reforms to the building regulation and certification
provisions in the Regulation will be subject to separate consultation.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Council officer Mauricio Tapia on
9707 9923.

Yours sincerely,

la^ta?(^

Mauricio Tapia
A/Manager Spatial Planning
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